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Curriculum and Technology Committee 

Minutes of Tuesday, August 4, 2020 
 
The Curriculum and Technology Committee of the Hustisford School District Board of Education met on Tuesday, 
August 4,2020 at 5:00 p.m., in the office conference room at Hustisford High School, 845 South Lake Street, Hustisford,  
WI 53034 
 
Present: Jay Behnke, Member; Fred Miller, Director of Technology; and Heather Cramer, Superintendent 
Absent:  Barb May 
 

New Business:  

 

 

 Update from Fred Miller-Director of Technology—Mr. Miller updated the committee on the 1:1 initiative.  The district is working 

on selecting paperwork for the distribution of computers.  Cabling is being done and new wireless ports are being installed.  

New webcams are ordered for classrooms.  The district is working out google training for all teachers.  Computers are being 

updated.  It is a busy summer so far.  There are many things that need to be completed prior to the start of the year. 

 Science Update—New books are ready for all of MS and Biology, Chemistry, and Physics at the HS level.  Book prices came 

in at $21,000 and $50,000 was budgeted.  This will help the overall budget and we will be able to utilize these dollars for other 

curricular areas identified.   

 Summer School Recap-- Summer school went well.  Of course attendance was lower than normal, but due to circumstances 

that worked well.  All practices that were tried were effective and it gave the district a glimpse at what it would be like for the 

school year. 

 Fall Reopening Planning-- We continue to monitor what is going on.  Changes can be made if needed.  The current WI mask 

mandate overrides our current plan.   

 WIAA and Fall Athletic Participation-- The district needs to make a decision on whether students who attend virtually will be 

eligible to play sports.  Currently nothing has changed with WIAA.  There is a meeting on Friday, August 14.  We are waiting 

for guidance from DHS and WIAA to move ahead. 

 66.03.01 Agreement for Virtual School Option-- Mrs. Cramer presented information on an agreement with the Kiel School 

District for a virtual program.  The program is for all students in K-12 grade.  The agreement allows the district to keep the 

student enrollment and pay a tuition agreement for online enrollment. 

 

 


